
Commission Appointments moved
to the Feb. 7 regular City
Council meeting
The Commission Appointments have now been rescheduled to take
place during the Feb. 7, 2017 regular City Council meeting.

Interviews of the Planning Commission applicants will still
take  place  at  5:30  p.m.  today,  Jan.  31,  in  City
Hall  Conference  Room  1A.
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